
Ways you can make a difference
1. Join the PTO1. Join the PTO
The PTO is a fun group of parents, guardians, 
and teachers that have the common goal of im-
proving the school community through fund-
raising events, activities, and more. You do not 
need to attend every meeting to join! Email 
PTOPTO@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org  to learn  more.

2. Join the PMC2. Join the PMC
Back once again is the Pioneer Music Coalition 
and we are looking for volunteers and commit-
tee members to help this amazing program. To 
help, contact PMCPMC@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org .

3. Volunteer3. Volunteer  

Volunteer NeedVolunteer Needss  
Help sell Candy Grams before or after 

school. Email us or scan to see all 

our current volunteer needs. 

PTOPTO@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org

We are always in need of volunteers to help 
with special events, activities, fundraisers, and 
more. You do not need to join the PTO or PMC 
to volunteer. You Simply sign up to help when 
we send home volunteer needs.  

4. Donate Supplies4. Donate Supplies

Supply Need
Supply Needss

Basic school supplies are always 

appreciated. If you find a great deal 

while shopping, please consider 

donating some items.

Supplies are always high in demand at the school. 
Everything from pencils, to new playground 
equipment is needed. Helping with a donation of 
supplies will always help and are well received. 

5. Make a Donation5. Make a Donation

Pioneer               Mountain Creek               Walt TylerPioneer               Mountain Creek               Walt Tyler          

Scan to Scan to 
VolunteerVolunteer

Donate to the general PTO fund that pays for student, teacher, and 
staff’s needs, funds events and special activities, and much more.

GG EE TT   II NN VV OO LL VV EE DD !!
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The PTO is thrilled to introduce our Happy Birthday marquee fundraiser! This is a fantastic 
opportunity to make your child’s birthday unforgettable with a special message on the school 
marquee. For just $10 per spot, you can have their first name displayed. Want to go all out? 
Take over the entire board for $50 and let everyone know it’s your kiddo’s big day! The mes-
sage will stay up for the entire week for everyone to see. Spots are available on a first come, 
first serve basis, and some weeks may be limited due to school announcements. Don’t miss 
out on this wonderful chance to celebrate!

Scan here to Scan here to 
get startedget started

See more atSee more at
www.PioneerPTO.comwww.PioneerPTO.com

Scan to Scan to 
DonateDonate
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Jingle Bell Shop UpdateJingle Bell Shop Update

Heads Up!Heads Up!

PMC NewsPMC News

Donations NeededDonations Needed

Jan. 7  Welcome Back!	    Jan. 9  PUSD Board Meeting	  5:30 - 7:30 PM 
             @Mt. Creek Rm. E3Jan. 10  SUPER MINIMUM DAY!            Release @ 12:58 pmJan. 20  No School

Feb. 7   PUSD PMC Meeting	    3:00 - 4:00 PM 
               @Pioneer Rm G4Feb. 10 - 13  Buy Candy Grams Feb. 13  PUSD Board Meeting	    5:30 - 7:30 PM 

               @Mt. Creek Rm. E3Feb. 14  No School
Feb. 17  No School
Feb. 19  PUSD PTO Meeting	    3:00 - 4:30 PM 
               @Pioneer Elementary

Coming Soon...
Coming Soon...Love is in the air, which means Candy 
Grams are coming! You can purchase 

them Feb. 10-13 before and after 
school for $1 each, or you can place an 

online bulk order of 5 or more!

Next PTO & PMC Meetings
Next PTO & PMC Meetings

Jan. 13  PMC Meeting

                3
:00  - 4:00 PM 

               @
 Pioneer Rm G4 

Jan. 15  PTO Meeting

	      3:00  - 4:00 PM 

               @
Pioneer Elementary

It was a joy to see all the smiling faces of our students at 

Jingle Bell Shop this year. New this year, we had a variety of 

handmade items donated available for sale in addition 

to our regular selection. Huge thank you to 

Desiree Gillespie, Scarlet Mijangos, Robyn Adams, 

Teresa Tobin, Sheila Hoffner, and Carey Wolterbeek 

for donating items for Jingle Bell Shop this year, and 

everyone who volunteered to work the shop. The Jingle 

Bell Shop raised a total of $2,897 that will go towards 

future teacher mini grants, teacher funds, and other 

PTO-funded activities.

Save the date for the PMC’s A Prelude to 

Valentine’s 
Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser 

on February 7th! Enjoy a delightful evening 

with delicious spaghetti, great company, and 

a touch of romance. It’s the perfect way to 

kick off the Valentine’s season while support-

ing a wonderful cause. Keep an eye out for 

more information to come home with your 

student!

We could use your support. We could use your support. 
Please consider making Please consider making 
a donation to the PTO.a donation to the PTO.

www.PioneerPTO.comwww.PioneerPTO.com
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Follow us for
 updates

@@PUSDPTOPUSDPTO

Follow us for
 updates

@@PUSD_PTOPUSD_PTO

Order NowOrder Now


